
PRESS RELEASE
After nearly five months of closure following the COVID-19 pandemic, as 
well as the lifting of the state of health emergency by the Head of State,  
the Fleuve Congo Hotel by Blazon Hotels will soon reopen its doors. 

The luxury establishment which takes up the challenge of the “new normal” in 
the travel and tourism, would like to inform its stakeholder and customers that 
it will reopen its doors on Saturday, August 15, 2020.

The Fleuve Congo Hotel, which takes great pride in offering the best quality in 
hospitality: took the opportunity of its closure imposed by this pandemic to 
proceed with the disinfection of all its spaces and equipment therefore rein-
forcing the hygienic and sanitary conditions for the protection of its customers 
and employees against the disease. 

With 237 bedrooms and suites overlooking either the breathtaking view 
of the majestic Congo River or the city, the hotel offers several categories of                    
accommodation, from the Executive Room to the Presidential Suite apartment 
(260 m² in total). The Fleuve Congo Hotel also has spaces for larger scale events: 
five modern conference rooms, a modular ballroom that can be combined 
for events for up to 700 people, an auditorium with high-tech equipment; 
the  tennis court, the fitness center, the swimming pool, a high speed internet              
connection as well as the parking for all your vehicles. The Fleuve Congo Hotel 
remains the ideal place to start your business stay in the Congolese capital. 

The Fleuve Congo Hotel by Blazon Hotels welcomes you and thanks you            
for your loyalty.
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